
 

 

Press Conference on Board of Directors’ Decision 
 Following Strike Vote Results 

 
OTTAWA, January 11, 2020 – To follow up a decision by the Board of Directors of the AEFO, the Association 
des enseignantes et des enseignants franco-ontariens (AEFO) invites media to a press conference to be held 
Tuesday, January 14, at 10 a.m., at the Sheraton Hotel in Toronto. AEFO President Rémi Sabourin will speak 
briefly about a Board decision that follows the overwhelming vote (97%) in favour of a strike mandate by 
member teachers and supply teachers. Afterwards, the AEFO President will answer journalists’ questions. 
He will be available for media interviews in person or by phone after the press conference. 
 
Please note that AEFO will not be granting interviews until the time of the press conference. 
 
 
EVENT:  Press Conference by AEFO President on Board of Directors’ Decision 
 
TIME:  Tuesday, January 14, 2020 
  10 a.m.  
   
LOCATION: Sheraton Centre Toronto Hotel, Kensington Room, 123, Queen Street West, Toronto, ON  
 
 
AEFO has about 12,000 members and represents French-language elementary and high school teachers in 
Ontario, from both Catholic and public school boards, as well as professional and support staff working in 
various French-language workplaces. 
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For info: Marilyne Guèvremont 
Executive — Communications Services 
mguevremont@aefo.on.ca, 613 850-6410 
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